
The 
Bertrand Russell Peace Foundation 
156 FIFTH AVENUE, SUITE 1003 

	
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10010 	 TELEPHONE: (2121 9B9-0164 

Director: Ralph Schoenman 	N. V. Executive Secretary: Arthur Felbarbaum 
	

Honorary President: Bertrand Russell 
Honorary Vice-President: Countess Russell 

July 25, 1969 

Harold Weisberg 
Route #8, Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter to Ralph Schoenman, which was 
received today. Mr. Schoenman is out of town and will return 
in about two weeks. Your letter will be answered immediately 
after his return. 

Sincerely, 

11-664C1'612—  

Arthur Felberbaum 
Executive Secretary 
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